Richard F. Weiner, MD Maria R. Muyot, MD. Tisha S. Fujino, FNP Alexandra Hencken, PA Sarah J. McMurtry, FNP

Monday, February 5th, 2024.

Desert Pediatrics



Dear Patients and Parents,

After more than 40 years of practicing Pediatrics, I have decided to retire as of April 7th, 2024. Caring for you, my patients, has been the most rewarding part of my career as a Physician and the founder of Desert Pediatrics. I have come to know many of my patients and their families as friends and am honored to have served second and third generations.

Our care team at the Cascade office will continue to serve you with quality, compassionate care under the supervision of Dr. James Bakerink of Wee Care Pediatrics. Dr. Bakerink and Wee Care Pediatrics has been a staple in the Las Vegas community since 2001, with Wee Care Pediatrics recently being voted "Best of Las Vegas". I trust that he, along with our dedicated staff, will take great care of your family.

Our Eastern Office will be closing its door permanently on March 8th, 2024. Rest assured; you are in good hands. Wee Care Pediatrics has a clinic location located approximately two miles from our office location.

Wee Care Pediatrics clinic locations that you will be able to utilize include, in addition to our Cascade location include:

4236 E. Charleston Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89104 4785 S. Durango Drive Suite #101, Las Vegas, NV 89147 10170 S. Eastern Avenue Suite #160, Henderson, NV 89052

To find out more information about Wee Care Pediatrics please visit www.WeeCareLV.com and/or you can also follow on Instagram (@weecarepediatrics) and Facebook (weecarely).

We certainly hope that you will see this as a continuance of the great care that you have received for so many years, and continue your care with Wee Care Pediatrics, as I hand over my practice to Dr. Bakerink. All of your medical records and information are readily accessible at any time. If you have questions, please feel free to contact us at eastern@dpvegas.com, cascade@dpvegas.com or by phone at (702) 641-2150.

It has been an extremely rewarding experience serving you and your families. Stay happy and healthy!

Sincerely,

Richard F. Weiner, MD Desert Pediatrics